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The idea of attempting to force this objective on to the taxpayers and citizens is a very poorly
thought-out concept. Families are not going to be able afford this costly idea. Not just with the
vehicle, but cost of installing residential charging stations. And certainly, there is not enough
"green" capacity to provide electricity to charge these vehicles. This idea is very bad in its entirety. I
(and many others) feel this is a disaster waiting to happen. Much more thought and planning need to
take place before considering this. Although it is a great political issue. It needs to be based on
capability and function. Not knee-jerk "it's the popular idea.


